[image: image1.jpg]



[image: image2.wmf]Robin Hoods Cottage
Wakefield Road

MIRFIELD

   W YORKS
WF14 OBU

Tele: 01924 494002

Mobile: 07799 894493

 bfindlow@hotmail.co.uk
To all our NORFED friends! We've made it to the 60th! - come and join us to celebrate the occasion!
Saturday 3rd November 2018 again at the excellent venue of The Heath Cottage Hotel in Dewsbury. How about inviting some friends to share a wonderful evening with you?

The cost of the Dinner will be £30.00 pp, I think you would agree it's great value for money! 
It will be a 6.30pm start, ready to sit down to eat at 7.00pm.

Your pre-order Booking Form is attached for you to print and then select your choices by ticking the appropriate boxes and putting your initials above each column of the tick box. 
Important: Please tick the box giving NORFED permission to store and use your personal information (this is to comply with GDPR legislation).
Accommodation for Saturday night including Full English breakfast: Single at £58.00, Double/Twin at £70 per room, per night. If you would like to stay Friday night also, same rate, please add this to your form. If you require accommodation, please add to the cheque or Bank Payment, your deposit of £10 per person, per night, ticking your type of room and any special requirements you may have ie. Ground floor room, on the enclosed Booking form. ASAP as the accommodation is becoming limited.
Please will you write clearly both your name/s, address, telephone number and email address on the top of the left page of the form and return this copy to me with your cheque, made payable to NORFED, or pay by Bank Payment to a/c 92768070 Sort no 40-27-15 reference Dinner and email it to me as soon as possible please – it makes it so much easier for me!!! 

You keep the right hand copy to remind you of your order!

Then you can sit back and just look forward to meeting friends & enjoying the celebration weekend!

There will be a Conference on Saturday afternoon and an AGM and Open Forum on Sunday morning - all welcome to both. 
On receiving your cheque/Bank Payment & Booking form, I will confirm your booking, send your tickets by email, but do make sure your current email address is on and you have given us consent to use it!  
Hope you will be able to come and join us to celebrate NORFED’s 60th Anniversary. 

Please ring me if you have any queries and I will try my best to help, or you can look on NORFED’s website: www.norfed.org.uk.


Look forward to receiving your bookings and seeing you all on the 3rd November!

Barbara Findlow.

NORFED Chairperson.
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